
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From: Warren Hutmacher, City Manager  

Date: July 20, 2009 

 
Subject: Elimination of a Voting Meeting 

 
 During the January Mayor and Council retreat, the issue of eliminating one of the two voting 
meetings held by Council each month was discussed.  At that time, the direction of the City Council 
was to keep the two voting meetings and the work session intact each month.  This issue was to be 
brought up again for discussion once the city was further along in its development. 
 
Several members of the City Council have expressed an interest in eliminating one of the voting 
meetings at this time.  An item has been placed on the agenda for your work session to discuss the 
possible elimination of one of the voting meetings each month, leaving one work session and one 
voting session. 
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